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Dear whǕnau 
Ngƃ mihi nui ki a koutou katoa 
 
My thoughts are with you as you balance your own working from home, and the 
homeschooling of your children.  This is not an easy balance to get!  Please do 
not place too much stress on yourselves to get it ójust rightô - ok is good enough! 
And óokô includes the occasional bad day! 
 
In the last few days the school has geared up for Level 3, but for the majority of 
you it will be a continuation of the same Level 4 distance learning for your 
children.  Teachers are working very hard to provide programmes that have 
variety and interest.  The feedback Iôm getting is that thereôs a high level of 
engagement from students -   more so than last time round.  Thank you for your 
support with this. 
 
Those of you who have enrolled your child/ren to attend school in Level 3 will 
have already received the information you need to make this successful. Please 
donôt hesitate to contact me or your childôs óbubbleô teachers if you have any 
concerns.  
 
It is very disappointing to have so many events cancelled and I know many of 
your children will be feeling a sense of loss, particularly the group that was 
intending to go to the AIMS Games.  Weôre all learning to live with the 
uncertainty of the Covid world but it does seem particularly unfair on our early 
adolescents.  
 
We are hopeful weôll shortly be back to Level 2 where all students can attend 
school.  And maybe not far down the track is another long period of Level 1.   
 
Take care and stay safe. 
 
Nga mihi nui 
Mary OôRegan 
Principal/Tumuaki 

Alert Level 3  
 

The school site is closed to the public during 
school hours 

Office Manager  
Maidstone Intermediate School  $28 - $31 per hour  Part Time  

Maidstone Intermediate is looking for an Office Manager to lead their Administration team in a busy, dynamic 

school office. The successful applicant will have administration experience and qualifications. They will have the 

ability to develop sound working relationships, in a leadership role, with the staff in the Administration Team, and 

the wider school staff. The successful applicant will have experience in managing a large and complex payroll, and 

high levels of expertise with digital systems and processes. They will have an understanding of account 

management systems in order to support and have oversight of the financial management of the school. They will 

be proficient and proactive in providing support to the Principal and the School Board. The successful candidate 

will also have a ófront of houseô manner that is patient, approachable and supportive for students, staff and the 

community. This position is 35 hours a week (term time only) spread over five days. The salary rate is $28-31 per 

hour depending on experience. The conditions are those set out in the School Support Staff Collective Agreement 

2019-2022. Applications close 3.00pm, Monday 13 September, 2021.The start date is Monday 26 October 2021. 

Please email admin@maidstone.school.nz for an Application Pack.  
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Thank you Orongomai Marae  

Sports Stars 

Room 7 - Cultural Food Day 

On Friday 13th August, all of Room 7 brought in a plate of food from a different country to share with the class. It 
was a part of our project about countries in the Olympics. Everyone had to pick a different country from everyone 
else, that was in the Olympics, and learn about that country. The reason why we did it was because we wanted to 
learn more about how different other countries' everyday food is to our everyday food. 
 
All of Room 7 went to the Youthtown room, set up the food on a big table, said a karakia, and then had a taste of all 
the different foods. There was lots of food to try including: crab meat, sushi, slices, apple pies, sausages, and 
quiche. Everyone enjoyed the food and it was a lot of fun! 
Tayla M, Room 7 

A big thank you to Orongomai Marae for the 

donation of these awesome bags. These 

bags are awesome and the students are 

very keen to get their hands on them. Those 

who were going to attend Aims Games will 

receive these when we return to school. 

Thank you Orongomai Marae!   

At Maidstone we have many talented athletes. Lockdown can be a tough time for those who love to get out and 
play sport. Let's hope we are able to get out there again soon. If your child or someone you know has some 
awesome recent sporting achievements please let us know.  
  
Congratulations to the following students who were selected for the respective representative teams: 

Zay T - Hutt Valley Rugby League U12 Representative.   
Bella C, Nikyah P, Willow M, Ella S, Mekayla S, Amy S, Citeva T, Mason T, Kavel H and Ranginui D - Hutt 
Valley Basketball U13 Representatives.  
 
 
 

 
 
 
Congratulations to the following students that competed at the National Skating Championships.  

Lileyah S, Kelcie S, Emerson H-F, Artemis B and Sienna H.  
Kelcie, Lileyah, Emerson and Artemis placed 1st in the Large Show Group event. 
Lileyah also placed 1st in individual events Figures and Dance/Free Dance.  
There were some other awesome results from the group and they did themselves and their whanau proud.  



For your information - from our LSC 
For those 12+ that may need a little extra support 

Material Tech Lockdown Challenge 

Some amazing bird feeders created from the Materials 

Technology Lockdown Challenge (Week1). There will 

be some happy birds out there enjoying these fine- 

dining establishments all made from recycled materials!  

Hannah Wright our School Counsellor is 

now operating through Zoom calls, if your 

child would benefit from having a Zoom call 

with her please feel free to contact her at 

hannah.wright@maidstone.school.nz to set 

up an appointment. It is important that any 

student meeting with Hannah has parent/

caregiver consent. At this time consent can 

be written in an email to Hannah for her 

records. You are also able to make 

referrals to Hannah via your childôs teacher.   

Contact details for our School 
Counsellor during Lockdown 


